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Montgomery Historical Society Chair Receives Award of Merit 
     

     Nov. 2, 2012.  The Montgomery Historical Society’s Chairman, Scott Perry was recognized 

by the Vermont Historical Society (VHS) and League of Local Historical Societies (LLHS) for 

exceptional contributions to the Montgomery Society at its annual meeting held November 2
nd

 in 

Woodstock, VT.  His Board of Directors nominated him citing his success in numerous Society 

initiatives, including community outreach, an award winning web site, and preservation of Pratt 

Hall, the Town’s former Episcopal Church completed in 1835. 

 

    In making the presentation, Mark Hudson, Executive Director of the Vermont Historical 

Society, noted the appreciation of the Board  for “making the meetings fun” and his great 

enthusiasm and leadership over the past nine years as Chairman.  The MHS has won nine LLHS 

awards since 2007. 

 

   In accepting the award Perry thanked his high school history teacher, his remarkable Board of 

Directors, and his wife, for their inspiration and support.  He noted his wife, Sharon, has spent 

two of her last six birthdays at these meetings. 

 

  The Montgomery Historical Society sponsors a number of programs and events throughout the 

year.  Pratt Hall tours are available by appointment.  More information can be found at 

montgomeryhistoricalsociety.org.  New members and donations are always welcome. 
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